
 
                               YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL - RIYADH 

 
 

 
 

 

Sub: We’re going on a field trip! 
 
 

 

   Date: 27th October 2024               Circular No: 006/YIS / SC&SrSC /24-25/006 

 

Where: Durat Al Sahel Water Theme Park, Thoumamah Rd, Ar Rimal 

When: Tuesday, 29th of October 2024 (Girls) 

            Wednesday, 30th of October 2024 (Boys), during school hours 

 

 

Dear parents, 

    Sub: Field trip for students of IX- XII  

An outdoor field trip has been organized for students of IX- XII. Do not send books on this day. 

Please send the duly filled consent form with your child along with SR 50/- towards entry fee & rides. 

You may send dry snacks and water along with your child as refreshments will not be served.  

 

Kindly ensure that your child comes neatly dressed in brown uniform, black shoes and white socks.  

Parents are requested to note that students will not be allowed to go for the field trip if they are 

not in proper uniform. 

Please fill up the consent form given below and send it to the class teacher along with SR 50/- without 

fail, on Monday, 28th October 2024.  
Kindly note that it will be a holiday for students who are not going on field trip. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Rahma Afsal 

Headmistress 

Senior School 
 

 

 

 

www.yaraschool.net    FOLLOW US:               @yisriyadh                        Yara International School                     school_Yara 

 

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Consent form 

Dear Teacher, 

 

I would like to send my child_______________________________studying in Grade _______Sec_____to the 

field trip.  
 

 

 

________________________________                                                                                    Date: __________________  

        Parent’s name & Signature 

http://www.yaraschool.net/

